
WEST BENGAL POULTRY FEDERATION 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
Due to unavoidable circumstance the interview for the post of 

Veterinarian is re-scheduled. The date of interview will be 20th 

August 2022. All others instructions remain same as mentioned 

in previous notice. 

 
 
By order 
s/d 
General Secretary 
West Bengal Poultry Federation 


